Dear SPBA members,

The Southern Peninsula Basketball Association were informed on 19/3/20 of the below
information from BigV;

We can confirm that the Big V season will not commence prior to the 15th May
2020.This date has been selected as it is four full weeks after the Easter Period and
would allow time for clubs to prepare for a season in time if the COVID-19 situation
had improved. However, with the above considerations, this is an optimistic date. We
will continue to review the situation and will provide updates as available.

With this information taken into consideration, the Southern Peninsula Basketball Association
have made the difficult decision to release our three BigV imports; Kavione Green, Megan
Smith and Natalee Faupel from their contracts. We are currently working with Kavione,
Megan and Natalee to arrange their flights home to their families.

This was an incredibly difficult decision for the SPBA to make. In these unprecedented times,
we believe it is the best decision for both the individual imports and our Association.

The SPBA expresses our ultimate gratitude towards Kavione, Megan and Natalee. The last
few weeks have been incredibly stressful for them, although, they have continued to handle
themselves with the utmost professionalism.

Kavione, Megan and Natalee, in their short time here, have integrated themselves into the
SPBA community and will be sorely missed.

From all of us at the SPBA, we would like to wish Kavione, Megan and Natalee the safest of
travels home and extend our very best of wishes to them and their families during this

exceptionally challenging time.

Regards,
SPBA Board Of Management and Staff
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